Report to the Board

TRADES AND INDUSTRIAL EDUCATION DIVISION
Submitted By: Jeff Johnson/Alex Gromada
Date Submitted: 5/29/14
1. Division Accomplishments since the last report: 
In addition to sending out the Spring 2014 T&I Newsletter (see #2) We sent out a E-Blast to the members on a ASTS sponsored workshop at the SkillsUSA NLSC in June.
2. Division/Region Accomplishments in the area of Membership:
Alex and I worked with staff on developing a newsletter explaining the T&I Policy Committees recommendation to move forward with a name change for our Division, with a link to a survey asking our members if they would support a name change to the Skilled and Technical Sciences Education Division.  75% approved the name change and 62% approved the name Skilled and Technical Sciences Education Division.
3. Individual VP activities to support Division and Board goals :

Alex and I collaborated in submitting the budget, Policy Committee roster, and Vision 2014
planning as well as presentation proposal reviews.
Additionally, Alex Gromada will be attending the Region III conference in Rochester, MN, June 18-20, 2014 and the SkillsUSA National Leadership Conference in Kansas City, MO, June 23-27, 2014.
4. Potential candidates for future Board of Directors Elections:
None at this time.
5. Division/region Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:

	What are your concerns for CTE?
	What are the implications for ACTE?
	What should the Board do to address this issue?
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6. Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion
Further exploration on modifying the Vision presentation proposal review process.
(Only include items that require Board discussion or action. These will be placed on the Board meeting agenda.)

